
Waterfront Report August 31, 2019 

 

We had a Waterfront Committee Meeting this morning. 

My son when he was visiting tried to deal with the bees in our shed.  He cleaned out a lot of the leaves.  

After several bites, he gave up with the bees.  We hired Bill Elliot to relocate the bees. 

I have contacted Tom Lillis again to try to get a road sign for the Harbor and our 911 number. The road 

will be called HOLA Harbor Place where it splits off from Burr Rd.  Tom feels he is overworked this 

summer because of his work with new construction and will not get to this until fall.  I tried to point out 

the safety issue, but we will have to wait.   

We had a renter from an Air B&B’s dog try to retrieve one of the harbor buoys.  It had to be replaced.  I 

contacted by e-mail the owner to request $25 for the replacement cost.  She has not contacted me.  I 

asked her to send the check to Jeff. 

As all the canoe/kayak racks have been assigned, I have told people they may contact the person 

assigned to an empty rack to see if they can use it.   This seems to have worked. 

 

Mary-Ellen Moroney, Harbormaster 


